
Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the Stibnite Gold Project as part of the National 

Environmental Policy Act. I believe the project can help stop America's import reliance on antimony and 

address legacy impacts in the historic Stibnite Mining District. I hope my letter will help as you evaluate 

the recently published SDEIS. 

The Stibnite Gold Project would secure America's only source of antimony. Today, we predominately 

rely on China and Russia for this critical mineral, which is concerning given its importance. Antimony is 

used heavily in national defense applications, including everything from munitions to military uniforms. 

It is also key to the clean energy transition. In fact, Perpetua Resources plans to supply antimony to 

large-scale battery maker Ambri, so they can commercialize their technology. The antimony from 

Stibnite could help power approximately 1 million homes with solar power for the battery's 20+ lifespan. 

I support the Stibnite Gold Project using the Burntlog route because I want to help America reach our 

clean energy goals and remain a safe country. 

The Stibnite Gold Project has been under federal review for the last six years. That has given regulators 

and the public plenty of time to review the company's plan. I know this project will transform an area in 

need of environmental repair and secure a domestic supply of antimony. It is for all of these reasons 

that I encourage you to move the Stibnite Gold Project forward. 

Nat Kitjaroenswat  


